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In these times of change and reorganisation 

it is important to maintain a focus on positive 

environmental outcomes.  Our role as environmental 

practitioners is to deliver excellence in practice within 

the structures and policies in which we operate.  This 

symposium will explore the effects of two significant 

structural changes – local government reform and 

freshwater management. It will  provoke thought on 

how we might  operate within changing structures and  

                   continue to  focus on what really matters  

                                  to make a difference. 
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